
	
 

 
 

4th Annual Personal Leadership 
East Coast Gathering ("PLEC") 

 

Friday night, April 28 – Sunday noon, April 30, 2017 
 
 
Dear fellow PL facilitators and practitioners, 
 
We are very excited to inform you that we will resume the Personal Leadership East 
Coast Gathering in a new venue/place in Portland, Maine, next April!  Please come and 
join us for the weekend to renew your connection with PL practices and with fellow 
PLers!! 
 
We will use an “Open Space” format, which means we will set the agenda together at 
the beginning of our gathering, based on our present moment preferences, questions, 
and contributions. If you have topics you would like to propose, please bring them to the 
gathering.  
 

When:  Friday, April 28 (7:30 pm) to Sunday, April 30 (12 Noon), 2017 
 
Where:  The Center for Grieving Children  
  555 Forest Avenue, Portland, Maine 
 
Who:   Facilitators and practitioners of Personal Leadership  
 
What:   Informal weekend gathering including the invitation to co-create  
  an agenda onsite, nourishing food, and fun times (including  
  a “public PL intro event” on Friday night – see below) 
 



	
 
 
Why:   

• To reconnect with the principles and practices of PL 
• To deepen our practice of PL including visioning and CMD 
• To discuss questions and issues regarding the facilitation of PL 
• To reconnect with old and new friends interested in deepening their 

practice of PL 
• To continue building a regional PL Community of Practice 
• To share laughter and good meals 
• To provide people interested in PL with a first taste of what PL is all about 

(Friday night) 
 

How to register:   
Send an email to Catherine Menyhart at cmenyhart@gmail.com.   
We can suggest economical places to stay and assist you with travel advice. 
 
Cost: A small contribution towards snacks, at most. 

 
If you know anyone who is interested in Personal Leadership but has never taken 
a PL seminar, please invite them to attend “A Taste of Personal Leadership” 
(Flyer/information is attached as well for your information). 
 

When:  Friday night, April 28th, 2017 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
Where:  The Center for Grieving Children・555 Forest Avenue, Portland, Maine 
What:  Introductory overview of the two principles and six practices of PL  
Cost:  None 

 
IMPORTANT: If you can join us for the weekend, please let us know by March 31, 2017 
so we know how many to plan for. If you are bringing someone to the Friday night public 
event, let us know how many, please.  
 
See you in April! 
 
Your extremely excited hosting team,  
Catherine, Katsuko and Marie  J 
 
 
Contact Information:  
Catherine Menyhart  cmenyhart@gmail.com 
Katsuko Sugiyama  katsuko.sugiyama@gmail.com 
Marie Sheffield  udderco@yahoo.com 


